
September 24, 2024 

NOTICE AS TO PUBLIC HEARING ON 2025 
PROPOSED BUDGET AND RATES / FEES 

 

   NOTICE is hereby given that a Proposed Budget will be 
submitted to the Board of Directors of Little Thompson Water 
District at the scheduled meeting on October 17, 2024, at 
5:00 p.m. for the ensuing calendar year of 2025. That copy of 
such Proposed Budget will be filed in the office of Little 
Thompson Water District at 835 East State Highway 56, 
Berthoud, Colorado, where same will be open for public 
inspection. That said, the 2025 Proposed Budget and Rates / 
Fees will be considered at the regularly scheduled meeting of 
the Board of Directors of Little Thompson Water District to be 
held at 835 East State Highway 56, Berthoud, Colorado, on 
November 21, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.  

   Any interested elector within such Little Thompson Water 
District may inspect the Proposed Budget starting Monday, 
October 14, 2024, and may file or register any objections 
there at any time prior to the final adoption of the 2025 
Budget. 

______________________ 
Amber Kauffman 

District Manager 


